
March 2021 

Revelations 

Spring is in the air (well, at least every other week), and there is new 

life at OGUMC! We give thanks to God that Covid numbers are down, 

and we have been able to resume some in-person ministries such as 

worship, activities for children and youth, Bible study, the womenôs 

and menôs circle/clubs, etc. As we continue in this Lenten season, we 

hope that all of you will go at your own pace and return to in person 

events whenever the time is right for you and your own well-being.  

 

Worship will continue to be live-streamed through Youtube and 

through our NEW Facebook worship page. (See details elsewhere in 

this newsletter.) On Sunday mornings during Lent, we will be focusing 

together on the last 24 hours of the life of Jesus, from the last supper 

to the crucifixion, specifically as told by Mark 14-15. We usually do 

not spend sermon time on these passages of scripture because we 

go from Palm Sunday to Easter on Sundays. Maundy Thursday and 

Good Friday usually do not include sermons, and even if they did, 

there wouldnôt be enough time to look at all of these passages in 

detail. I hope this Lenten focus will remind you of the depth of love 

that God has for you and will renew your commitment to follow the 

path of sacrificial servant-leadership that Jesus walked before us.  

 
With Lenten hope, 
 
Amy 



CHILDREN 

YOUTH 

Hello church family! 
This is an exciting time for our 
Youth! We have started back 
with all of our regular activities, 
and have also begun getting 
ready for our Spring Break Trip.  
We are so excited to be back 
and for this upcoming trip.   
Sunday Night Small Groups are 
from 5pm-7pm.  Dinner is 
provided.   
Wednesday Night Small 
Groups-Middle School is at 5 
pm and High School is at 6 pm. 

Tuesday Breakfast is held in 
the FLC at 7:15 am. 
Our Spring Break Trip is March 
14-18. 
Please contact McKay at  
601.297.8402 if you are able to 
cook a meal for our Youth 
Sunday Night Small Groups. 
 

McKay 

It is so good to be back on 
Wednesday night for some 
JAM time!  If you have kids 
ages 3 ï 5th grade we would 
love to have them join us.  
Brown bag dinner is from 5:30-
6:00 p.m. and class time is from 
6:00-7:00 p.m.  We will be out 
for Spring Break on Wed., 
March 17th.  The menu for 
March is as follows: 
3: Corndogs, Chips, Fruit Cups, 
Cookies 
10: Chicken Nuggets, Chips, 
Grapes, Brownies 
24: Taquitos, Cheese Slices, 
Apple Slices, Pudding Cups 
31: Pizza, Fruit Cups, Cookies  
 

Mark your calendars for 
Sunday, March 28th because it 
will be a busy day for our 
children!  It is Palm Sunday, 
which means 2 things.  First, 
children will meet in the FLC at 
9:45 to get their Palm branches 
to process in with during the 
first hymn at church that 
morning.  It is also the day for 
o u r  a n n u a l  E a s t e r 
Eggstravaganza!  Due to Covid, 

we will be 
scaling down a 
bit this year, 
but we are so 
happy to be 
able to get 
together as a 

church family since we missed 
out on the fun last year.  Mr. 
Tom Burks has graciously 

a g r e e d  t o  h o s t  t h e 
Eggstravaganza for our church 
family at his barn.  I am looking 
forward to a fun afternoon with 
Tom, the kids and the Easter 
Bunny! 
 

VBS is also in the works!  This 
yearôs theme will be Discovery 
on Adventure Island.  It will be 

June 6 -10th.  Keep watching 
your newsletter and listening to 
announcements for more 
information. 
 

Woohoo!  Camp Wesley Pines 
will be open this summer.  We 
will be having a parent meeting 
soon so be watching for the 
date on that.  There is younger 
elementary camp for kids who 
have finished grades 1-2 and 
older elementary for kids who 
have finished grades 2-5.  You 
can check out more information 
on their website https://
wesleypines.com 
 

As always, keep praying for our 

children, teachers/volunteers 

and childrenôs ministries. 
 

In His Service, 

Kaycee 
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Go to our FB Page Oak Grove UMC, MS  
and click on the link! 
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The proceeds from this event will be used to change the lives of college 
students at USM.  The Wesley Foundation has ministered to students 
at USM for over 80 years.  This annual event will feature a drive-thru 
experience with an online auction.  Tickets are $5 per person.  We 
thank you in advance for supporting the ministry. 
Website: https://usmwesley.churchcenter.com/registrations/
events/701450�� 
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